Sample Letter to the Editor

Dear Editor,

As part of American Pharmacists Month our pharmacy is now offering a new prescription drug take-back program to provide an easily accessible and convenient option for disposing of unused medications, while helping educate patients about their health.  Pharmacists are the health care professionals seen last by patients before medications are used and we are there to review and assist patients if their medications go unused or expired.
We are pleased to offer a new drug take-back program to help our patients safely dispose of medicines that may be dangerous to others and to the environment. Patients of any pharmacy can now safely dispose of unused and expired medications at our store(s), free of charge. Participating pharmacies can take back non-controlled and over-the-counter medications, but not controlled substances.  Simply bring in the drugs in their original stock containers and we will dispose of the medications in an environmentally friendly way.
We welcome you to come and talk to your community pharmacist about any medications. And remember to never give away your medications to others or take someone else’s. Prescription medicines are powerful and, when taken correctly, can save lives, but when not taken properly, can have dangerous and potentially deadly consequences. Our extensive education and experience in community pharmacy make us highly qualified health care professionals when it comes to medication therapy, and often the most accessible. We look forward to talking to you soon.
<Your Name>

<Your Mailing Address>

<Your Daytime Phone Number>
